
        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 



 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

     

 

 

 

   

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Thank you so much to all of you who came to support the Fun Run 
last weekend.  We had a wonderful time! 

Congratulations to our winners: 

Nursery and Reception 

Oscar (RF) and Salome (RP) 

Years 1 and 2 

Ariana (2G) and Denver (1N) 

Years 3 and 4 

Imogen (3A), Isla (3L) and Joshua (3L) 

Years 5 and 6 

Jacob (6C) and Olivia (5CR) 

 

Huge thanks to our wonderful PTA for organising everything! 


